
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

 

Newsletter 20 t h Ju ly 2018 

Issue 18 

St. Andrew’s C of E Junior School Newsletter 

Headteacher’s Message 

Diary Dates 

Mon 3rd Sept 

SCHOOL CLOSED 

– TRAINING DAY  

 

Tues 4th Sept 

SCHOOL CLOSED 

– TRAINING DAY 

 

Wed 5th Sept 

SCHOOL OPENS 

 

Thurs 6th Sept 

Class Italy 

Swimming  

 

Mon 10th Sept  

6:30pm  

Friends AGM 

Meeting (in school) 

 

Tues 11th Sept 

Individual class 

photographs  

 

Tues 11th Sept  

Class Canada 

swimming 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs K. Smith 

admin@standrews.ca lderdale.sch.uk  

 

 

What an amazing year we’ve had!  I am so proud of each and every child in our 

school. Each of you have worked hard and made progress.  In these last few weeks 

of the year we share so many lovely experiences:  The Leavers’ Eucharist, Year 6 

end of year production, school disco, a whole range of fun activities and of course, 

our Year 6 Leavers’ party.  So many occasions when I realise how lucky I am to be 

part of St Andrew’s.  I feel such joy in sharing these times with you all. 

 

We wish all our Year 6 children every success as they move to secondary school - 

we will miss you all! 

 

‘Happiness lies in the joy of achievement and the thrill of creative effort’. 

Franklin D. Roosevelt. 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Party 

Wow! What an amazing night our Year 6 children had last night at their Leavers’ 

Party. The Friends of St. Andrew’s really pulled it out of the bag for them. Thank 

you to everyone who was involved, it would not be possible without you.  

All the children looked amazing as they arrived and entered via the red carpet. 

All the photographs are being professionally edited and a selection will be 

available to view on our school website on Monday. Please visit 

https://standrews.calderdale.sch.uk/ - CDs will be available in September. We 

will contact parents who have ordered them.  

 

https://standrews.calderdale.sch.uk/
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Dear God, 
As we look forward to 

starting a new academic 
year, we pray for your 

help to make new 
friends and get on well 
with our new teachers. 

We ask for your 
courage and strength in 
new situations. Help us 
to work hard in all that 

we do and enjoy the 
new experiences that 

will come.  
Amen.  
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Summer Reading Challenge   

The Summer Reading Challenge started on the 14th July at all Calderdale libraries. 

The children in school have been informed of the reading challenge and are looking 

forward to earning their reading prizes over the Summer break! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

‘Great St. Andrew’s Bake Off’  

On Wednesday 19th September the children who have participated in the 

Archbishop of York Award are hosting a ‘Great St. Andrew’s Bake Off’ in school. 

This will start at 1.30pm and last until 3.15pm. 

There will be two awards presented; one for the best cake made by a child and an 

award for the best cake by an adult. 

The children will be serving cake, tea, coffee and juice to members of our local 

community who help our school. The children are hosting this event as part of their 

work to receive the Archbishop of York Award. 

Parents are welcome to attend. 

All cakes that are entered for the competition, after being judged, will be sold per 

slice to raise money for “Stand up to Cancer”.  

Get your creative hats on over the summer holidays and we look forward to seeing 

your creations on Wednesday 19th! 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We keep our children safe… 

By asking parents/carers not to take photographs of the children. 

Children that attend any school are sometimes in care and need safeguarding from certain 

individuals. Photographs can give away that child’s location.  

Children and their families may have moved to escape certain situations and once again do not want 

to be found.  

Please help support the school in safeguarding all our children.    

 
 

 

 

 

    

 


